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1. Called meeting to order:   7:00 PM  Members attending:  16 

2. Approval or correction of the previously published meeting minutes.     Approved 

3. Guests/New Members: Imre Golden 

        Dick cautioned against using ailerons when “low and slow” to correct wing dips (tip stall). 

Use rudder, as ailerons are less effective and can cause adverse effects. 

 

WebSite (Tom Minger) Information:  

Club Raffle (Chuck Powell):  no raffle this month because Chuck is out of town. 

 
President :  Fred Carter,  email: fred.carter@live.com                                     

ph. 510-299-7409 

Vice President: Brock Brown,  email: brockfxr@comcast.net 

Treasurer and Membership: Alan Ross P.O. Box 1972 Sutter Creek 95685 

ph. 209-267-1853  

Safety Officer: Dick Belden, email: richardbelden@volcano.net 

Newsletter:  Royal “Dee” Merrill, email: royald@volcano.net 
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We will vote on officers next month. 

c.  
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Photos Courtesy of Dick Belden 
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New Chairs on the line — Dick Belden 

Phil Thompson offers these pictures of the P51-A model. There were only 310 made and of those 

only two are airworthy. Some of the obvious things are the air scoop on top the nose and the 

control surfaces. The big difference is that it was powered by a V-12 Allison instead of the Merlin. 


